
Chef Jane Parker is coming back
for another culinary learning
experience.  Join us in the chapel
on Friday, February 25th at
2:00PM.

We will have a Super Bowl
Party on Friday, February 11th
at 2:00PM.  There will be trivia,
football bingo, prizes and
snacks.  Don't know anything
about football?  Not to worry,
our 3 top winners last year,
were not big fans of the game. 
 Don't forget to watch the
Cincinnati Bengals vs the Los
Angeles Rams in the 56th Super
Bowl on Sunday, February 13th
at 6:30PM on NBC.
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Cooking Class

Super Bowl Party BINGO

On Monday, February 14th at
2:00PM, we'll have standard-fare
BINGO.  Since it is Valentine's
Day, we'll have prizes, auction
tickets and snacks.

Canvas & Cocktails

Laura Numsen, our art class
teacher, will be here for the
Canvas and Cocktails event on
Wednesday, February 16th at
7:00PM.  The theme will be
WINTER.



02/20 Judith Free02/10 Richard Danielson

Rosary

Beginning in February, on the third-Tuesday of
each month at 11:30AM, we'll have a rosary
prayer group meeting.  Even if you are not
Catholic, you are welcome to join the prayer
circle.


